
The Federation of Holy Trinity  

Church of England Schools 
 

Safeguarding is Everyone’s Responsibility 

 

As a visitor or contractor to our school, you have a responsibility to report any concerns 
you may have about a child.  
If you are concerned about the safety or wellbeing of a child in school, you must report 
this to the Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) or the Deputy Designated Safeguarding 
Lead (DDSL). 

 

 
 

 

 

Mrs S Sanderson 
Executive Headteacher 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs A Bell-Walker 
Deputy Headteacher 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

headteacher@htceschools.co.uk 

01765 602858 
a.bellwalker@htceschools.co.uk 

01765 602858 

If you would like to speak to somebody immediately, please ask a member of the office 
staff to contact the DSL and / or DDSL. 

Direct contact can be made using the information above. 
 
 

If you are concerned about the safety or wellbeing of a child outside of school you must 
report this to North Yorkshire Safeguarding Board. If you are concerned that they are at 
immediate risk of harm, you should report this to the Police (999). 

You can also contact the NSPCC to report concerns or ask for advice.  

 
 

www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/ 
01609 780 780 

 

 
help@nspcc.org.uk 

0808 800 5000 

 

The Federation’s Safeguarding policy is available on the Policies page of the school website: 

www.htceschools.co.uk 
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